Mrs. Boulah Engloman, 1003 So. 2nd Street, Arkansas City, Kansas.

Dear Mrs. Englomen:

I am happy that you were pleased with the little booklet we mailed out at Christmas time. I felt that the mothers would cherish the writings of their sons on the Eastern trip.

Howard made in college and is making at his present job. I remember with what great foreboding you looked upon his coming to the University of Kansas, feeling that he might make the wrong associations. We have the finest group of young men at N. U. that I have ever known. The boys on the squad are that way this year, with one or two exceptions. But rather than kick those boys off the squad, we try to bring them to the way of thinking and doing that will improve them.

Those were four wonderful years while Howard was here. He never was anything but the highest type of gentleman, always desiring to cooperate, and the find part about it was that he left the University unspeciled. He was just as fine, or even finer than when he came, and that is a high tribute to the maternal training that he received.

With best wishes to you, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH